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Overview 

The key is to create links between regional 
brands, local community and the region to      
support its promotion and further development. 
Certified local products can influence local   
business development and affect other products 
positively—increase their value, strengthen rural 
integration and valorize local resources.  

EXPECTED RESULTS 

 Research of local agricultural products,   
including  local/regional products that have a 
potential to receive geographical Indication 
and to be placed under umbrella of local 
branding ; 

 Study about the legislation related with   
production of these agricultural products and 
the needs of local producers ; 

 Research about the opportunities for       
international trading of these products; 

 Good examples for straightening the capacity 
of local producers: establishment of local  
production centers ; 

 Local Trainings about the local branding and 
geographical Indication products certification 
process; 

 Local producers’ market, where local       
producers will present their traditional       
agricultural      products; 

 Links between producers from BSB through 
common promotion and trading IT tools as 
online marketing and trading instruments. 



STEP 1  

Visit  www.agritradenet.eu   

and click  on the header  „Producers Database”  

STEP 2 

Read and accept our Terms and conditions 

regarding the website privacy policy . 

Click Login / Register to create an account  on 

the producers database. 

STEP 3 

Complete the fields: name of the contact 

person, e-mail, phone number in order to 

register.  All mandatory fields are marked by 

an asterisk (*) 

Complete the fields regarding your product:  

Title  - short and attractive describing text; 

Category -   by clicking the right arrow, you 

have the opportunity to select your user type: 

seller / buyer; 

Gallery - you can drag and drop or browse 

photos of your product from your computer, 

and upload on the platform (choose clear and 

sugestive photos); 

Description - type an attractive and clear 

presentation of your company and products 

you want to sell/buy; 

Price - the prices have to be filled in Euro (€ ); 

Location - complete your town and country ; 

All mandatory fields are marked by an asterisk 

(*) Click Preview for a final view of your profile, 

before posting it on agritradenet.eu platform. 

Finally, go to "Create an account for me so      

I can manage all my ads from one place -   

Create an account to manage all your ads in 

one place (a password will be sent to your 

email). With the password received, you will 

be able to access the website 

www.agritradenet.eu, whenever you want. 

 

Existing account login 

Access the sign in link from the Login/

Register, fill in your e-mail or username and 

password. 

Once you enter the e-mail and password set 

for the platform, you will be able to manage 

your account by adding or deleting ads as 

well as modifying your data entered in the    

platform.  

For technical support or any other login/register 

technical problems  please send an e-mail to:  

geanina.onodi@cciagl.ro 


